
HB 397 -- DISABLED PERSONS LICENSE PLATES (Henke)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Health Care Policy 

This bill adds certified nurse practitioners to the list of
health care providers authorized to issue a physician’s statement
for the purpose of obtaining a disabled license plate.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2006, FY 2007, and
FY 2008. 


